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William Barry & Margaret Elaine Walls, 

 
                                                                                                                                           9TH 

NOVEMBER 2016. 
 
 
Dear Natasha, 
 
Thank you for allowing the extended time for our submission of objection.   
We should have received your letter as the Post Office is holding all our mail as it comes and 
then puts the mail in our P.O. Box. 
We are most concerned as we have subdivided and sold some of our land to the Residents in 
Belle O'Connor Street, Burrawong Drive, and Rosedale Avenue. 
Some of the Residents came to us and made us aware of the letter and modifications wanted, 
and all are anxious to know what is planned and when,  
ourselves included. 
It is a frustrating situation as our boundary adjoins the boundary of the land in question..  We 
do not have information as to who owns this land, or the correct  
name for this subdivision as there have been changes to this development over several 
years.  We would like to know if this land is really to be developed and if the roads will all be 
done at the same stage.  We have already endured masses of dust due to tree and vegetation 
removal a few years ago from land that was once beautiful low lying swampy bushland with 
massive birdlife.and we personally are extremely concerned as to the water drainage from our 
property and where it ends and for future contamination of the natural lake nearby.  Since 
there has been some roadwork carried out on our boundary the wet land on our property 
seems to have grown larger, and is slower  to disperse. There has been a lot of kaolin (white 
clay) used on the road which concerns us for natural  drainage. 
What order would lots be staged?  Is the Council involved with this road as this road is taken 
off the roundabout originally on our land and we built?   
We are most anxious to hear from you, as are our Residents.  We are prepared to drive to 
Sydney to meet you Natasha to discuss this. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Barry & Margaret Walls  
 


